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 13th September 2023 

 
YEAR 2 CHOIR  

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
All children in Year 2 who enjoy singing are welcome to join the Year 2 choir run by Miss Brown and Miss 
Arkless. 
Choir practice will take place every Thursday lunchtime between 12.30-1pm in the music room.  
 
First session: Thursday 28th September 2023 
Time: 12.30pm – 1pm  
 
We have limited spaces and therefore, if we have a large amount of interest for our choir club we will need to 
randomly select the children and create a waiting list for those who do not get a place this time round.   
 
If you wish for your child to attend the choir please complete the Microsoft Form using the link below by Monday 
25th September 2023. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/9GXNStihUj 
 
If you have any questions please contact the School office 02392 378890. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Wilson-Woodham                                                   Miss Brown 
Deputy Headteacher                                                      Music Co-ordinator 
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